
Request for Your Feedback 

Dear [Member's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As a valued member of our Government Pension Scheme, 

we strive to continuously improve our services and offerings. 

We kindly request your feedback regarding your experience with the pension scheme. Your 

insights are invaluable in helping us enhance our processes, communication, and overall member 

satisfaction. 

Feedback Questions: 

1. How satisfied are you with the information provided about your pension plan? 

2. Have you encountered any issues while accessing your account? 

3. What improvements would you like to see in our services? 

4. Any additional comments or suggestions? 

Please reply to this email or complete the attached feedback form by [insert deadline date]. Your 

candid responses will be kept confidential and will only be used to improve our services. 

Thank you for your time and support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Department/Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


